STANDING COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, WATER AND WASTE MANAGEMENT

REPORT 24 6 JULY 2022

EXTRACT OF DRAFT STANDING COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, WATER AND WASTE MANAGEMENT MINUTES 25 21 JUNE 2022 COMITÉ PERMANENT DE LA PROTECTION DE L'ENVIRONNEMENT, DE L'EAU ET DE LA GESTION DES DÉCHETS RAPPORT 24 LE 6 JUILLET 2022

EXTRAIT DE L'ÉBAUCHE DU PROCÈS-VERBAL 25 DU COMITÉ PERMANENT DE LA PROTECTION DE L'ENVIRONNEMENT, DE L'EAU ET DE LA GESTION DES DÉCHETS LE 21 JUIN 2022

MOTION - TREE PROTECTION BY-LAW AMENDMENT TO DECREASE DISTINCTIVE TREE DIAMETER TO 30 CM IN THE SUBURBAN AREA

1

ACS2022-OCC-ENV-0008

City Wide

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the Standing Committee on Environmental Protection, Water and Waste Management recommend Council direct staff to consult with the public and bring forward a report in Q2 2023 to amend the Tree Protection By-law, 2020-340 to reduce the size of a Distinctive Tree in the suburban area of Ottawa from 50 centimeters to 30 centimeters in diameter measured at breast height.

Committee heard from the following delegations:

- Ms Barbara Ramsay, Acting Chair, Community Associations for Environmental Sustainability (CAFES) and Chair, Kanata Greenspace Protection Coalition (KGPC)
- Ms Rachelle Lecours*, President, Greater Avalon Community Association

Correspondence was also received from the following:

- Ms Susan Davies*, Friends of the Chapel Hill Forest
- Mr. John Dickie*, Eastern Ontario Landlord Organization (EOLO)

STANDING COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, WATER AND WASTE MANAGEMENT

REPORT 24 6 JULY 2022

EXTRACT OF DRAFT STANDING COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, WATER AND WASTE MANAGEMENT MINUTES 25 21 JUNE 2022 COMITÉ PERMANENT DE LA PROTECTION DE L'ENVIRONNEMENT, DE L'EAU ET DE LA GESTION DES DÉCHETS RAPPORT 24 LE 6 JUILLET 2022

EXTRAIT DE L'ÉBAUCHE DU PROCÈS-VERBAL 25 DU COMITÉ PERMANENT DE LA PROTECTION DE L'ENVIRONNEMENT, DE L'EAU ET DE LA GESTION DES DÉCHETS LE 21 JUIN 2022

[Individuals / groups, as marked above, either provided comments (*) in writing or by e-mail; all submissions and presentations (*) are held on file with the Office of the City Clerk.]

2

Councillor Menard thanked Councillor McKenney for their support on this matter, as well as Ms Martha Copestake, Planner III, Planning, Real Estate and Economic Development (PRED) Department, for her help in drafting the Motion and related work. In conclusion, the report recommendations were put before Committee and were 'CARRIED' as presented.